
Dear colleagues,

Our Retina Vitreus journal has successfully completed its 28th 
publication period.

Our journal continues to add value to Turkish ophthalmology with very 
challenging and demanding efforts without having any expectations. 
We are grateful to the individuals and organizations that contributed.

Looking forward to meet in the 29th publication period.

Kind regards

Editor of Retina Vitreous 

Prof.Dr. Berati HASANREISOGLU

Editor




